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Accession Number: 1973/01.0031 

Name of Collection: Mary Mason Letters  

Inventory Completed By:  Taryn Snodgrass 

Date Completed:  09/14/2015 

Scope and Content: Miss Mason was the daughter of Mrs. Salina Hite Mason, who owned Marshall College during the 

Civil War. Miss Mason's letter lists the students attending the academy in 1865. 

Container Content 

Box 1 

Folder 1    Letter (March 22, 1935) to George Wallace 
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